Rick Staly, Sheriff
FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

“An honor to serve, a duty to protect.”

April 1, 2019

Dr. Caesar DePaco

Consul of Portugal to the State of Florida
1116 Oxbridge Ln.
Ormond Beach, FL 32137

Dear Dr. DePaco:

On behalf of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office and the citizens of Flagler County, I would be
honored to accept your generous donation in the amount of $1500.00 for a bloodhound.

Your donation of a bloodhound will be an asset to our agency as the dogs scent abilities will be a
valuable resource; enabling us to gain leads that may have otherwise gone undetected.

Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your donation and for your steadfast support
of law enforcement.

Please do not hesitate to call upon our agency whenever we may be of service to you.
Sincerely,
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RICK STALY
Sheriff
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